
 

 

I, María Velayos López, lead author of the article “Health staff as promoters of parental 

presence at anesthetic induction: Net Promoter Score survey” 

, report the refusal of informed consent for this report. The reasons are that no patients 
participated, but that the study was carried out with healthcare personnel who gave their 
consent by answering the survey. 

On behalf of my colleagues and myself, I reject the need for informed consent with 
knowledge of the eventual risks involved, which I accept.  

 

 

 

 

 

Madrid, 23 June 2021 

 

 


